
 

Hi Bulldog,   

As promised, we are writing to update you about your housing assignment for fall 2024. 
Today we offered appointment times to those who registered for housing before April 10, 
2024 7:09 p.m. for females and May 14, 2024 4:18 p.m. for males.   

Because appointment times are offered in the order in which students register for housing 
and pay the $35 fee, your registration date puts you in a later round of the assignment 
process.   

We do have space for you and are working hard to get everyone assigned as quickly as 
possible.   

Continue to check your UGA email for information about your online appointment time to 
choose a space. We will continue to send updates about this process to your UGA email; 
the next update will be sent by end of day on June 20.   

We encourage you to research some alternatives to your first choice of space so you feel 
prepared when it is your time to choose. In addition, check out the tutorial on YouTube for 
a step-by-step look at the process in The Dawg House.   

If you have any questions, please reach out to us. We try to respond to emails within one 
business day. You may also call Monday-Friday 8 a.m.-5 p.m. EST or—if you are attending 
an in-person first-year orientation session—stop by our resource table.   
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